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If your child has a bike or scooter in the 
cycle racks, please remember to take them 
home.  Any left over the Easter holidays 
will be donated to charity. 
 
The Year 1 children are holding a Mother’s 
Day afternoon from 2pm on Friday 29th 
March.  Mums (or Nans) are invited to join 
us in the hall for a cup of tea and a biscuit.  
The children will recite a poem and sing a 
few songs.  As a result of this, there won’t  
be a Celebration Assembly on that day.  We 
will therefore celebrate all birthdays up to 
31st March in Assembly THIS FRIDAY AT 
2:25PM. 
 
The raffle tickets for our Easter draw 
have now been delivered and the children 
are bringing home 2 books.  Should you 
require any more, please ask at the front 
desk.   
 
The children can come to school in their 
own clothes this Friday (22nd) and bring in 
an Easter egg towards the raffle prizes. 

 
Wednesday 3rd April—Nursery Celebration Morning 9:30am  
Wednesday 3rd April—Reception Spring Celebration 2pm 
Thursday 11th April—TOTs celebration from 9am NO SESSIONS 
Thursday 11th April—Easter Bonnet Parade (more info soon) 
Thursday 11th April—BREAK UP FOR EASTER 
Friday 12th April—PD DAY (STAFF ONLY) 

EVENTS 
NEXT WEEK 

 
Monday 25th March  
Dance Club 
Owlstones Club 
 
Tuesday 26th March 
Cookery Club 
 
Weds 27th March 
Lego Club 
Football Club 
  
Thurs 28th March 
iPad Club 
Gymnastics Club 
 
Friday 29th March 
Year 1 Mothers Day 
celebration—2pm 
 
NO Celebration 
Assembly 

Easter Raffle Prizes 
Cash prizes    Easter Cake  
Monkey Mania vouchers  Meal vouchers  
Hampers     Beauty Voucher 
Cocktail/Drinks voucher  Flower arrangement 
Afternoon Tea            Small Breeds voucher 
 
Raffle books will come home today.  Draw by the PTA to take place 
on Wednesday 10th April. 

Celebration Mornings 
Nursery—Wednesday 3rd April from 9:30am in the Hall 
TOTs—Thursday 11th April from 9am in TOTs building. 
PLEASE NOTE  THERE WILL BE NO TOTS SESSION ON THIS DAY. 
 
Raffle donations for both events would be gratefully appreciated. 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
The Parade this year will take 
place on Thursday 11th April, 
starting at approx 9:30am.  More 
details in future Newsletters. 

Headlice 
We are having reports of headlice, 
particularly amongst Reception 
children.  Please check and treat 
your child’s hair as necessary. 



 
 
 
Hello Children! 
 
Thank you all for wearing red last Friday to raise 
money for Red Nose Day.  We have paid £160.64 into the 
Bank.  Well done! 
 
This Friday, you can wear your own clothes again this 
time bringing in an Easter egg towards our Raffle   We 
have some wonderful prizes  to win! 
 
It looks like the weather is beginning to turn warmer 
now we are into Spring.  It is still cold in the mornings 
though so please make sure you bring your coat to 
school.   
 
Has your grown-up filled in the slip for your free jumper 
or cardigan?  If not, remind them to do it by next 
Friday (29th March) 
 
Have a lovely week. 
 
Mrs Meyer 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
23rd March—Livi Pound   28th March—Sienna Grogan 
29th March—Isla Leech   30th March—Hollie Riley 
30th March—Xander Smith  31st March—Lily Brown 
31st March—Melody-Joy Williams   
 
Staff 
Sophie Jones  
(Lunchtime Assistant) 
        
The parents of these children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at 

2:25pm These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday.  

CLASS CELEBRATION 
Red– Ella McGrath 
Orange— Jayden Wall 
Yellow— Evie-May Griffiths 
Blue— Billy Roberts 
Turquoise— Jack Betts 
Purple— Melody-Joy Williams 

CLASS DOJO 
Red – Ella McGrath 
Orange –Eleri Morris 
Yellow— Tyler James 
Blue— Seb Dohoreanu 
Turquoise— Logan Reynolds 
Purple— Toby Moores 

MEALTIME MANNERS 
Phoebe Tommey 

Class Attendance 
Congratulations to Red  Class who 
achieved the most improved 
attendance for week beginning 
11th March. 

BEARWORDS 50 
Evie Gordon  
(already celebrated) 
Eleri Morris 

Skill 
P r a c t i c e 
holding a 
pike position. 

TONY TEDDY 
Ella Powell 

SPORTSTAR 
Kelsie Dean 

New Baby 
Congratulations to Lainne on the birth of her 
baby boy, Noah, born on Wednesday 13th 
March weighing 8lb 2oz.  Lots of love to 
Lainne, Dan, Harry and Rhys from us all. 

Quiz 
Today is the first day of Spring 
(fingers crossed).  What are the 
other seasons of the year? 

RAINBOW READERS 
206 pts—Edward Whitmarsh 
105 pts—Tommy Williamson 
205 pts—Jess Lewis 
204 pts—James Ward 


